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OUTLINE DRAWING

DESCRIPTIVE DATA

SPL VS FREQUENCY

Frequency range ·

Sensitivity (SPL 1W @ 1m) ·

Maximum SPL ·

RMS (W) ·

Peak power (W) ·

Impedence (Ohms) ·

Passive crossover ·

Dispersion (Horiz./Vert.) ·

High frequencies ·

Low frequencies ·

Material/Cabinet ·

Finish ·

Grille ·

Connections ·

Height (In/cm) ·

Width In/cm) ·

Depth (In/cm) ·

Weight (lbs/Kg) ·

Fixing points ·
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2” driver

2 x woofer 15”

5/8” Birch 13 ply
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TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

The TransparenceTM Stadium
Series designs are typical
two-way, three-driver loud-
speaker systems. The high
intelligibility and tightly
controlled vocal perform-
ances are achieved through
dual phasing devices and
specific custom designed
horn coverage. They have
unbelievable directivity
control (even into very low
frequencies) while main-
taining the highest audio
quality, a part of the unas-
sailable trademarks of the
TransparenceTM Stadium Se-
ries. This series is the ideal
choice for stadiums, arenas,
coliseums, large halls, or
anywhere long throw pro-
jection and high directivity
control are required.
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